
 

 

 

  

  

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: February 23, 2023 10:00 AM
Subject: March 15 Engagement Webinar – North & East of Sudbury Regional Electricity 

Planning 

The IESO will host a third public webinar on March 15 at 10:30 a.m. to provide an update on the electricity 
plan – Integrated Regional Resource Plan (IRRP) – for the North & East of Sudbury region and discuss the 
options examined and resulting recommendations for input. This will be the final webinar as part of the 
engagement initiative before the plan is finalized this spring. Register to participate. 

Webinar materials will be available in advance and written feedback will be collected until April 5. A window to 
submit written feedback will be opened for a three‐week period following the webinar. For additional details on 
this engagement initiative please visit the North & East of Sudbury regional electricity planning 
engagement webpage. 

Thank you, 

Rouselle Gratela 
Regional & Community Engagement 
IESO 
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https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/vVrVfPJjxUOPS9OOpFit2A,kYso17D1RUyWAIUCtmKIsw,W8KSxEv0Y0W_ZmhmgIhGAg,On2Mq9Dbc0an4wPQRPXDCg,XRdtueK89kynSHLBR94KJg,KnlagW-BAk-o6gzJeZ0CKg?mode=read&tenantId=7cd55abd-63f2-43c5-8f4b-d38ea458add8
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-North-East-of-Sudbury

